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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Park, Sage (ECY) [SUEB461@ECY.WA.GOV]
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 12:48 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: RE: Canyon River Ranch Comment letter

Thank you for letting me know.   

 

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]  

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 12:37 PM 
To: Park, Sage (ECY) 

Subject: RE: Canyon River Ranch Comment letter 

 

Hi Sage.   

 

I wanted to let you know that the hearing for Canyon River Ranch has now been postponed until May 23, 2013. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Staff Planner 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Park, Sage (ECY) [mailto:SUEB461@ECY.WA.GOV]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 3:58 PM 
To: Lindsey Ozbolt 

Subject: Canyon River Ranch Comment letter 

 

Hi Lindsey, 

 

I’ve attached Ecology’s letter to the Hearing Examiner regarding Canyon River Ranch’s expansion.  Please let me know if 

you have any questions, 

Sage 

 

Sage Park 

Permitting Unit Supervisor 

Water Resources Program 

Washington State Department of Ecology 

Central Regional Office 

15 W. Yakima Ave, Suite 200 | Yakima, WA  98902 

phone (509) 454-7647 | fax (509) 575-2809 

 

 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
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